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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 8005 503/7/
WASHINGTON, . C. 20556 :

April 16, 1980

CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Steven Symms
United States House of Representatives
Washingten, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Symms:

We are pleased to respond to your letter of March 7, 1980 requesting
additional information for the hearing record of the Nuciear Regulatory
Commission's FY 1981 Authorization Request.

Sincerely,

Jlha__

ohn F. Ahearne

Enclosures:
Questions and Answers
or the record



